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November 7, 2019 
 

      
Re:   La Crosse Center Expansion – Structural  
                                 Steel Supply 

                              
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following base bids and alternate 3 were received for the La Crosse Center Expansion-Structural 
Steel Supply project:  
      Base Bid  Alternate 3 Total Bid  
    
         
TED MANNSTEDT & SONS, INC.  $2,517,000.00  (-6,200.00) $2,510,800.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
Briese Iron Works, Inc.                                  $2,682,000.00           (-26,400.00) $2,655,600.00     
Rochester, Minnesota 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.                                  $2,846,658.00           (-170,080.00) $2,676,578.00   
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
The estimate for the La Crosse Center Expansion-Structural Steel Supply is $2,466,013.00 
 
The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends awarding the La Crosse 
Center Expansion-Structural Steel Supply to Ted Mannstedt & Sons, Inc. in the amount of 
$2,510,800.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 

 
 

     Randy Turtenwald 
     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
RT:kn 


